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Ottawa, February 5, 1914.

Sir.-

In reply to your letter of the 26th ultimo and

prelicus correspondence relating to the application for

the admission of two children of Hiram Tobicoe to the

iohavk Institute I beg to say that the Principal of

that institution has written the Department saying that

he will be able to receive these children on the 28th of

March next. should there be vacancies before that date

you will be notified and you will be good enough to in-

form Mrs. Herkimer accordingly and that there are no

vacencies at the Mount Elgin Institute for these chil-

dren.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.W.Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

O. VanLoon, Esq.,

Adian Agent

Hagersville, Ont.
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